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Dear	Co-Laborers	in	Christ,	
	 	
Greetings	in	the	name	of	our	Lord	and	Savior	Jesus	Christ!	
	
Luke	2:20	And	the	Shepherds	returned,	glorifying	and	praising	God	for	all	the	things	that	they	had	heard	and	seen,	as	it	was	told	unto	
them.		
		
We	are	so	thankful	that	we	can	celebrate	the	true	meaning	of	Christmas	because	of	Jesus	Christ!		
	
God	has	continued	to	bless	the	ministry	here	on	Kauai	since	our	last	prayer	letter.	We	were	praying	for	the	salvation	of	a	woman	named	
Stella	who	was	visiting	from	the	island	of	Kosrae.	After	one	of	our	Sunday	services,	Patty	was	able	to	lead	Stella	to	the	Lord!!	We	rejoice	
in	knowing	that	Stella	is	now	a	child	of	the	King	and	will	take	with	her	the	true	meaning	of	Christmas	when	she	returns	to	Kosrae!	Stella	
wanted	to	follow	the	Lord	in	believer’s	baptism,	so	I	had	the	privilege	to	baptize	her	before	she	left	for	Kosrae!	

	

																																																 	
	
We	continue	to	rejoice	in	the	new	visitors	that	have	been	visiting	Amazing	Grace	Baptist	Church.	We	praise	the	Lord	for	Steve	and	Misha	
who	have	been	faithfully	attending	our	services.	After	one	of	the	sermons	I	preached,	Steve	said	the	message	convicted	his	heart	about	
being	a	witness	for	Christ,	and	since	then,	he	has	been	faithfully	passing	out	tracts	throughout	his	neighborhood.	
	

																																											 	
	
I	was	surprised	when	the	people	here	honored	me	for	Pastor	Appreciation	month.	We	praise	the	Lord	for	this	opportunity	He	has	given	
us	to	minister	to	the	people	of	Kauai.	Our	prayer	is	that	many	will	come	to	know	Jesus	as	Lord	and	Savior	and	that	those	who	are	saved	
will	continue	to	grow	in	their	faith!			

	
It	 is	only	because	of	your	faithful	prayers	and	sacrificial	giving	that	we	are	able	to	labor	together	here	on	the	North	Shore	of	Kauai	in	
sharing	the	Gospel	and	reaching	the	lost	with	the	good	news	of	Jesus	Christ!!!	
	
Serving	the	Lord	on	Kauai,	
Bro.	George,	Patty	and	Priscilla		


